
CONDOLENCE MOTION 

Moved by: Mayor John Tory 

Seconded by: Deputy Mayor Denzil Minnan-Wong 

The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the tragedy in 
Nova Scotia that took the life of at least 22 innocent people, including a member of the Royal 
Canadian Mounted Police, on April 19, 2020. 

Words cannot adequately capture the shocking nature of this senseless attack on our fellow 
Canadians. Toronto mourns with you and supports you during this difficult time.  

We send our condolences to the families and friends of those who died or were injured, members 
of the communities that were impacted, the Royal Canadian Mounted Police and and all Nova 
Scotians. 

Together, we remember and honour the memories of those who lost their lives and stand with 
members of this grieving community and Country.  

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
deepest condolences to the family, friends and loved ones affected by this awful tragedy. 
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